

August 11, 2022

Dear Voyageurs Families,

Welcome to the 2022-23 school year! I hope this letter finds you all doing well and enjoying the summer. The Voyageurs staff is looking forward to welcoming you and your students back for the new school year. This year, Voyageurs is celebrating our 20th Anniversary! We are grateful and honored you have chosen our school for your child(ren).

A few highlights (more information is included in this information packet):

- Student Handbook:
 - We have clarified student, family, and staff responsibilities which will help strengthen our Voyageurs Community. There have been several additional updates. We recommend that you read the 2022-23 Student/Family Handbook thoroughly so you are informed.
 - Please access the handbook at https://qrco.de/VEShandbook
 or scan the QR code on the right to access the handbook →
 Handbook form must be signed (in packet) and turned in
- Student Intake Day:
 - Wednesday, August 31st from 1:00 7:00 pm
 - O Join us at VES to register for classes, meet the teachers, turn in registration forms, and enjoy some treats!
 - Food truck will be on site!
 - Teresa's Wicked Tasty Food: https://www.facebook.com/TeresaWTF/
- The first day of school is **Tuesday, September 6, 2022**
- Busing Information:
 - If you need bus transportation please click the link on our website and fill out the google form. If you don't have internet access, please fill out the enclosed form and return it with the other registration forms.

The VES staff and I are eager to welcome you and your students to Voyageurs and are excited about the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Ryan Haasch

Executive Director Voyageurs Expeditionary School 218-444-3130 ryan@voyageursschool.org

Enclosures



